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The Idaho Cattle Association Leadership Attends  

Public Lands Council Annual Meeting 
 

BOISE, Idaho – The Idaho Cattle Association (ICA) recently sent staff and leadership to attend the Public 

Lands Council Annual Meeting, held in Cody, Wyoming from August 25- August 26th. Mark Pratt- ICA 

President, Jerry Wroten- ICA Vice President, Cameron Mulrony- ICA Executive Vice President, and Karen 

Williams- ICA Natural Resources & Policy Director were in attendance. Additionally, Idaho Public Lands 

Council Board members Jared Brackett and Charlie Lyons attended the meeting.  

 

The annual meeting, held for the first time since 2019, featured a trade show, sessions on a variety of topics, 

hosted speakers from the cattle industry & political arenas, and afforded attendees the opportunity to 

participate in committee meetings & networking events.  

 

The Public Lands Council works to support and maintain livestock grazing on public lands by advocating for 

and educating decision makers to the many values livestock grazing contributes to our natural resources and to 

the public.  

 

The Idaho Cattle Association works to preserve, promote, and protect Idaho’s cattle industry and its volunteer 

leadership from across the state is a critical part in achieving this mission and hearing the voices of the 

industry. ICA will hold its annual member meeting November 14-16, 2022 in Sun Valley, Idaho. 

 

### 

 
About the Idaho Cattle Association  

 

The Idaho Cattle Association works on behalf of the more than 10,000 cattle producers in the state of Idaho and has a 

membership of nearly 1,000 members. It is the only organization in the state that deals exclusively with the needs, 

interests and welfare of Idaho’s cattle industry. To join the Idaho Cattle Association today please visit 

www.idahocattle.org. 
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